WASTE MANAGEMENT WASTE MANAGEMENT

382 Guallerio Parkway
Swnte 107
December 17, 2015 Madison, MS 39110
Hardy Crunk
Madison County Board of Supervisors
P.O. Box 608

Canton, MS 39046

Re: Contract to Collect Residential Recyclable Materials dated December 20, 2010 (the “Contract”)
by and between Madison County, MS (the “County”) and Waste Management of Mississippi, Inc.
(the “Contractor”).

Dear Hardy:

This letter will confirm the discussions in your office on December 7, 2015 between you, Jim
Funderburg, and | in connection with extending the term of the above-referenced Contract.

As we discussed, the term of the Contract will expire on January 11, 2016. Waste Management has
agreed to continue providing services to the County until January 31, 2016, in order to allow the parties
to negotiate a new agreement. All terms and conditions as set forth in the Contract, as amended to
date, shall remain in full force and effect until January 31, 2015.

If the above meets with your approval, please sign your acknowledgement below, and return a copy of
to my attention by fax at (601) 605-4772 or by e-mail at tsmith23@wm.com.

Should you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me at (601) 862-4274.

Sincerely,
Terry Smith
Public Sector Sales
Acknowledgement
The undersigned, being the duly authorized of Madison County, Mississippi,

hereby agrees to extend the term of the above-referenced Contract until January 31, 2015 upon the

same terms and conditions.
Madison County, MS

By:
Title:
Date signed:




